

Australian Institute of Aboriginal Studies Acton House Kendall Street Acton, A.C.T. Telephone 46 1111

Postal address:
P.O. Box 553
Canberra City, A.C.T. 2601
Telegraphic address: ABINST

453501111411

Ref. no.

1 May, 1983

Helen P. Harrison Secretary General, IASA (per kind favour of Peter Burgis)

Dear Helen,

Re: Cataloguing Committee

First of all, I must ask you if you would be kind enough to pass on my apologies to the Chairman of the Cataloguing Committee. I greatly regret not being able to attend the Washington Conference.

I must also thank you for several letters and documents received but unacknowledged by me due to other continuous commitments (I have been President of the Musicological Society of Australia this year (to May) and have had very little time to think of anything else).

I had hoped to send you something about Cataloguing. I have read Rolf's Recommendations with interest. There was to have been a meeting about cataloguing in Australia but it has been postponed until May. Reports on this meeting will not be in time for the Washington Conference but, hopefully, they will reach you before too long.

At this Australian meeting we will seriously consider the use of 'Audiography' as a term running parallel with 'Bibliography' and one which I believe is urgently necessary if we are to distinguish basic differences between handling sound and handling print.

Meantime, my best wishes for what I know will be a very successful conference.

Regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dr Alice Moyle